
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
The MSIS School Management would like to officially inform you of the staggered start 
dates of the First Term of the 2020/2021 Academic Year will be as follows: 
28th September 
2020 

29th September 
2020 

30th September 
2020 

12th October 2020 

Class of 2020/2021 
HIGH SCHOOL 
Years 8/9/10/11 

Class of 2020/2021 
MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Years 4/5/6/7 

Class of 2020/2021 
JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Years 1/2/3 

Class of 2020/2021 
JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Reception Class 

 

• All of the High School classes (Years 8/9/10/11) will report to School on Monday 
the 28th September 2020 

• All of the Middle School classes (Years 4/5/6/7) will report to School on Tuesday 
29th September 2020 

• The Junior School classes (Years 1/2/3) will report to School on Wednesday 30th 
September 2020 

• The Reception Class will report to School on Monday 12th October 2020 

The School has taken the decision to stagger the opening dates to ensure the smooth 
transition into face to face learning and to enable the students to get used to the new 
safety procedures put in place.  
Parents and Guardians of newly enrolled students are reminded to settle 100% of the 
School fees before the start date of the Term. Parents and Guardians of returning 
students are reminded to settle 50% of the School fees before the start date of the 
Term. The School will be strictly adhering to the School fees policy and Parents and 
Guardians are requested to adhere to the School policy so as not to disturb the teaching 
and learning processes of the School. 
We look forward to welcoming all of our new and returning students back to Campus 
next week and we wish you well as you prepare to come back! 
Dr. D.K. Mvula LLB (Hons), MA, PhD 
 


